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Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Homework in KS2 will be changing slightly, due to the current working conditions and 

the emphasis on staying safe. 

 

Homework books will be sent home on a Friday, to be returned the following Friday. They 

will then not be sent home again for another week, meaning there will be a piece of 

homework set in the children’s books fortnightly. This is to ensure that there is adequate 

time in between each piece of homework set for our teachers and families to leave 

books untouched for 72 hours, as per Government guidance, when being sent between 

home and School. 

 

We would like the children to keep up with some homework throughout the week in 

between homework being set in books. Therefore, on the 2nd week the children will be 

given a different task to complete at home. This could be an online learning activity, a 

craft activity or a research based activity. We will be using the class email account to 

inform you of these tasks and would like you to submit your child’s homework for that 

week by also using the class email account. Please contact the school office if you think 

we do not have an up-to-date email address for you. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact school, via 

the office to arrange to speak to either myself or your child’s class teacher. 

 

We hope that you have all had a positive experience returning to school during this time. 

If there is anything we can do to assist you, please let us know. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Miss H Read 

KS2 Assistant head 
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